
 

This notice is a direction of the Harbour Master pursuant to section 232 of the Marine Safety Act 2010 (Vic) 
The requirements of section 232(2) have been taken into account. 

Victorian Notices to Mariners can be downloaded from the Victorian Ports Corporation (Melbourne) website 
www.vicports.vic.gov.au 

 The following Notice to Mariners is published for general information 

 Victorian Notice to Mariners 

 

 

 

 

 

Australia – Victoria 
No.154 (T) – 2021 

PORT OF MELBOURNE  

SWANSON DOCK EAST BERTH 1 – WORKS COMPLETED AND RESTRICTIONS LIFTED 
 

Date:                      2 June 2021 

Refers:                  NtM 264 (T) / 2020 and is hereby cancelled.  

Details:                  Port users are advised that the ongoing rehabilitation works carried out at 
Swanson Dock East Berth 2, and  the decommissioning crane 2 at Swanson Dock 
East Berth 1 between CH 005 to CH 035 is now completed and all restrictions 
have been lifted. 

     For more information, contact Melbourne VTS on 9644 9700.  

Charts & 

Publications 
affected: AUS 154 

Further notice: No further notice will be issued.      

       
  Kell Dillon 
  Harbour Master 

 


